
 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 06, 2016 Caboto Club Oct. 04, 2016 Ciociaro Club 

 Nov. 01, 2016 Spago Ristorante Dec. 06, 2016 Fogolar Furlan 

 Jan. 10, 2017 Caboto Club Feb. 07, 2017 Torino Restaurant 

 Mar. 07, 2017 TBD Apr. 04, 2017 TBD 

 May 02, 2017 TBD June 06, 2017 TBD 

     

President: Emanuele Calamita (519) 969 4259 DIRECTORS: Joe Greco (519) 796 6824 

Vice-President: Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271  Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Secretary: Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394  Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Treasurer: Remo Di Paolo (519) 982 0850  Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

Past-President: Ferruccio DaSacco (519) 944 6993  Emanna Filice (519) 258 0000 

 Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394                                             Administrative Assistant: 

Special Events Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 Social Media Chair : Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Membership Chair: Niva Segatto (519) 946 0394 Scholarship Chair: Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Guest Speaker Chair: Joe Greco (519) 796 6824 Newsletter Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

Youth Committee 
Chair: 

Joe Balsamo 

Ferruccio DaSacco 

(519) 250 5190 

(519) 944 6993 
Golf Chair: 

Frank Moceri / 

Tony Pupatello  

(519) 796 2271 

(519) 944 7878 

National Federation 
Ex Officio:  Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271 

Finance   
Committee: 

Remo Di Paolo, Ferruccio DaSacco, 

Corey Castellan 

                                National Federation Representative:      Frank Moceri -  Danny Castellan - Emanuele Calamita 
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NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  January 10, 2017   @   5:30 pm 

CABOTO CLUB 
Windsor, ON  



NEWSLETTER on WEB 
http://windsor.cibpa.com/upload/documents/cibpa_dec2012_newsletter.pdf 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY ON WEB PAGE 

MEMBER LOGIN: USERNAME: “windsor” 

         PASSWORD  “cibpa” 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Dear Members, 

  

 Happy New Year,  

 Buon Anno: 

 The CIBPA Children Christmas party 

was a wonderful event. It was great to 

see how well attended it was, and to see 

grandparents enjoying their           

grandchildren and becoming children 

again along with them.  Thank you Niva 

and Linda for organizing this wonderful 

day and to Dr. Paul Demarco for      

supporting this event with the donation 

of the entertainment.   

 In 2017 let’s continue to grow 

CIBPA and the value of this great     

Association.  See you in great numbers 

at the general meeting on January 10, 

2017. 

  

Emanuele Calamita 
President, CIBPA Windsor 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

 Our Guest Speaker this 

month will be 

Mr. Matt Marchand, President 

and CEO of Windsor-Essex Regional 

Chamber of Commerce.  

 We like to thank Mr. Andrew 

Martyn, CFA, President   Falcon   

Asset Management Inc. for his talk on 

the Economy in a Trump Presidency. 

 

Joe Greco 

Guest Speaker Chair  

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

 Let’s welcome new member 

Dr. Dean Favot,  President Dr. 

Dean A.  Favot Medical Profession.  

 

  Dues:  A reminder  the membership 

fees are now past due. Mail your cheque 

to PO Box 502, Windsor, On N9A 6M6 

or bring to the next assembly meeting. 

  Applications: On our  new website 

Membership applications are available 

for new members. cibpa.windsor.com 

 Let’s grow our association with new 

friends.  

 

 

  Guests: They are welcome to attend 

one of our dinner meetings. The fee is 

$50, if they can be a potential member 

will be credited.  

 Please REGISTER your guest by 

calling, email or texting me. 

 

Niva Segatto, 

Membership Chairperson  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear members/Cari Soci, 

 If you would like to have any 

CIBPA events shared via: 

Facebook CIBPAWindsorEssex), 

LinkedIn (CIBPA Windsor), 

Twitter (@CIBPAWINDSOR) and/or 

Instagram (CIBPA WINDSOR), please 

forward the information and/or pictures 

to Niva Segatto and I so that we can 

share the information for you. Niva will 

share the information via Facebook and 

I will share the information via 

LinkedIn, Twitter and Instagram. 

 You can e-mail the information and 

and/or pictures to Niva at 

niva-cibpa@hotmail.com and to me at 

frankds60roofing@gmail.com 

 Please remember to like, share,    

follow and/or re-tweet any stories or 

posts that are posted to or shared via our 

CIBPA Windsor social media accounts.  

 Thank You / Grazie, Felice Anno 

Nuovo a tutti! 

 

Frank D’Agnillo  

Social Media Chairperson 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CIBPA Children Christmas Party 

held on December 18, 2016 was a busy 

day for Santa.  The children enjoyed 

decorating their own cookie. Thank you 

Dr. Paul DeMarco for donation of the 

entertainment it was wonderful to see 

the children get on stage and sing 

Christmas carols, and the tooth brushes 

to keep the smiles gleaming.   

 Thank you to the Fogolar Furlan for 

their service and wonderful lunch, to 

Linda De Luca and Walter Riggi for 

their assistance, and everyone that    

attended to make the day festive.  

 

Niva Segatto 

 

TURKEY-GIVE-A-WAY 
 

 Another successful com-

munity         engagement at 

the December 17, 2016     

Turkey-Give-A-Way at the Goodfellow 

Club. Thanks to CIBPA Charitable   

Endeavours for their contribution.  We 

gave out approximately 150 boxes to 

needy families containing turkey,     

potatoes, soup, apples, chips and bread. 

We like to the thank the following    

volunteers that came out: Emanuele 

Calamita, Remo  Di Paolo & his son, 

Joe Sasso, Dr. Paul Demarco, Niva and 

Dennis Segatto, Joe Greco, Dr. Dante 

Morassutti, Concetta DiCesare-Cafueri 

& her son, Lina Mastronardi and Gilbert 

Baricello. We also like to give a big 

thanks to Dr. Paul Demarco for his   

hospitality by hosting a fabulous lunch 

at his residence after the event. 

 

Danny Castellan  

Special Events Chairperson 
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CHRISTMAS PARTY 
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December 2016 General Assembly Meeting 
December 06 2016 - Fogolar Furlan 
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Turkey Give-A-Way 
December 17 2016 - Goodfellows 
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Dr. Paul Demarco  

After Glow Lunch 

 



 Children’s Christmas Party 2016 
December 18, 2016 - Fogolar Furlan Club 
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